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PRESS RELEASE 

 
 
Date: 03/03/2014 
 
SCINT Case Number: SC14-010 
 
Crime(s): Delivery of Methamphetamine, Possession of Methamphetamine, 
Manufacture of Methamphetamine and Conspiracy to Delivery, Manufacture and 
Possess Methamphetamine and Felon in Possession of a Firearm. 
 
Narrative:  On January 15th 2014 a traffic stop by a Reedsport Police Department 
Officer resulted in the arrests of Ashley Dawn Gomez and Sergio Llamas-Fernandez 
and the discovery of about 3.8 pounds of methamphetamine bound for Coos County 
from Vancouver Washington. 
 
SCINT Detectives were notified and responded to continue the investigation.  
Continued investigation revealed the methamphetamine was being delivered to a 
residence in the unincorporated area of Coos Bay commonly referred to as Green 
Acres. 
 
In the early morning hours of January 16th 2014 SCINT Detectives assisted by, Coos 
County’s Emergency Response Team, Oregon State Police Detectives, Douglas County 
Interagency Narcotics Team, Coos County Sheriff’s Office and Coquille Tribal police 
officer Robert Scoville and “canine Stormy” executed a search warrant at the residence 
of Randolph Rossback located at 93615 Upper Loop Road, Coos Bay Oregon. 
 
An additional two ounces of methamphetamine, a firearm, coins, jewelry and over 
$21,000.00 in U.S. currency was located during the search of the residence. 
 
Randolph Rossback was arrested on the listed charges and the case has been referred 
to the Coos County District Attorney’s office for prosecution.  Ashley Gomez and Sergio 
Fernandez’s case has been referred to the Douglas County District Attorney’s Office. 
 
The investigation is continuing and additional arrests are anticipated.    
 
SCINT encourages the public to report narcotics activity on the web by going to 
www.scint.us and “Report a Dealer”.  Also, find us on Facebook. 
 
 
Prepared by: Detective Byron Spini 
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